Welcome to Listowel Minor Hockey for the 2022-23 Season from the
Board of Directors!

We, as the Board of Directors, have several ways to communicate what is happening within the
organization. Please take some time and check out the website and add it to your favourites, as
this is our main way to communicate to the families of LMH. We also ask that you follow us on
Facebook and Twitter and share, share, share.....the more people sharing our initial posts the
better!

WEBSITE:
www.listowelminorhockey.ca

FACEBOOK:
https://www.facebook.com/Imhahockey

INSTAGRAM:
@listowelminorhockey

When you have a concern,
1) If you are upset please use the 24 hour rule, we understand that emotions run high but
giving a 24 hour cool off period will allow for more productive discussions,
2) please address the issue with the person(s) involved,
3) if that does not remedy the situation, please speak to the manager of the team and/or
the LMH liaison for further direction

Important dates to circle on the calendar

*if your child is registered they are invited to pre-skate, check the

- LMH Pre-skate sessions begin Tuesday September 6th @
website, players are grouped by year of birth for pre-skate sessions

Cash calendars stubs to be returned by November 1 to your team manager
- Team photos Saturday October 22 (schedule to follow)
- Gord Hymers Tournament - March 10-12, 2023

- Many more dates will come up during the hockey season, please keep checking the
social media sites and the website


https://www.facebook.com/lmhahockey

Bond Hours

As we introduced last year, we will again be asking for every family to submit their bond
cheques ($500 per family) before the beginning of the season. You can give the cheque to your
team manager or your team liaison.

- Each family is responsible for 5 hours of volunteering through the season. U18 players
may complete hours towards the bond, but not in the food booth.

- Each team will have assigned booth nights where parents from a team will have the
opportunity to work the booth with one of the food booth committee members. This is a
great way to get some hours and get to know parents from your team a little better.

There are plenty of hours available for everyone, please see the website or speak to your team
manager and/or liaison for a complete list of volunteer opportunities.

Cash Calendars

*New this year_every player receives 10 cash calendars, these calendars are now $25. The
cost of these calendars are in your registration...so that means the money you collect from
selling these calendars is yours and will help offset the cost of registration up to $250 per player!

If you have any questions in regards to cash calendars please speak to your manager and/or
liaison.

Please remember, we are volunteers with a passion for kids playing hockey and the willingness
to help the organization as a whole thrive. Your support and understanding is much
appreciated.

Yours in hockey,

The 2022-23 LMHA Directors




